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Rebecca Inwood

From: "Francois Tumahai" <francois@ngatiwaewae. org.nz>
Date: Tuesday, 14 November 2017 10:11 a.m.
To: "Rebecca Inwood" <inhill@xtra.co.nz>

Subject:  RE: Reefton Powerhouse Project
Kia ora Rebecca
Te Rdnanga o Ngati Waewae are happy to support this project.
Naku noa

na Francois Tumahai
Chairman
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Chief Executive

Phone 0508-7862642
Mobile 021-425-229

Email Francois. Tumahai@ngaitahu.iwi.nz

CAUTION:

This email and any attachment(s )contains information that is both confidential and possibly legally privileged. No
reader may make any use of its content unless that use is approved by Te Riinanga o Ngati Waewae and its subsidiary
companies separately in writing. Any opinion, advice or information contained in this email and any attachment(s) is to
be treated as interim and provisional only and for the strictly limited purpose of the recipient as communicated to

us. Neither the recipient nor any other person should act upon it without our separate written authorization of
reliance.If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately and destroy this message.

From: Rebecca Inwood [mailto:inhill@xtra.co.nz]
Sent: Thursday, 19 October 2017 11:58 a.m.
To: Francois Tumahai

Subject: Reefton Powerhouse Project

Hi Francois
I’m the planner that is preparing the resource consent applications for the Reefton Powerhouse

Project. I"'m hoping you will recall the details of the project which is to restore the historic Reefton
hydro-electric scheme to generate electricity and as a visitor attraction.
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We were close to lodging consents back in 2014 but the Trust encountered issues with one of the
landowners and the project ground to a halt. This has now been resolved and I’m back on the case of
preparing the consent applications.

We are also doing another round of consultation, given its been a few years since we last touched
base with stakeholders. In 2013 I provided you with details on the project and you advised there
were no cultural issues. I’'m just touching base again to make sure nothing has changed and that

there are no issues/concerns that we should be considering.

I have attached a description of the Project in case you need to refresh your memory on the details,
noting the proposal remains the same as that discussed back in 2013. It would be much appreciated
if you could consider the information and advise whether you have any issues.

Regards

Rebecca

Rebecca Inwood | RESOURCE MANAGEMENT PLANNER
Ph: 027 2557306 | Email: inhill@xtra.co.nz
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